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Engineering Appalachia 
The ASEE North Central Section (NCS) cordially extends an invitation to authors in 
the fields of engineering, engineering education, computer science, and engineering 
technology to submit their workshop proposals, short and full-length papers, as well 
as student posters for presentation at our upcoming conference. This esteemed 
gathering, the 2025 ASEE NCS Conference, will be proudly hosted by Marshall 
University's College of Engineering and Computer Science in beautiful West 
Virginia, from March 28th to 29th, 2025. Join us in fostering innovation, 
collaboration, and excellence in education and research within our vibrant 
community. We eagerly anticipate your participation and contribution to our 
conference proceedings. 

Topics related to the broad conference theme and to the following are encouraged:   

• Innovative curricula or teaching techniques. 
• Implementation of smart technologies in classrooms. 
• Active learning: project-based and hands-on learning activities. 
• Incorporating Sustainability into Engineering. 
• Senior capstone projects, student research projects, and industry experiences 
• Student retention and persistence. 
• Expanding Opportunities, Broadening Participation, and Mentoring Talent. 
• Remote, Distance, Hybrid learning: methods, technologies, and assessment. 
• Community engagement, service learning, K-12 outreach with engineering. 
• Global engagement (e.g., study abroad programs, academic partnerships). 
• Recruitment and Retention of Engineering students. 

 
Contact: Dave Dampier: dampierd@marshall.edu 
                 Haroon Malik: malikh@marshall.edu 
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